
End of day collection arrangements – from 8th March 2021 

Children in family groups will be brought out together with the earliest child. Please arrive at the 
time slot allocated to your earliest child’s year group. 

Only one adult to collect please, to avoid congestion. 

Face coverings must be worn (unless you are exempt).  

Please observe social distancing. 

Years 4, 2 and RECEPTION please use the pedestrian entrance and queue down the path 
(orange on the map). 

Years 5, 3, and 1 please use the main gate and queue in the hatched area (Yellow on the map). 

Year 6 children will be brought to the MAIN GATES, can parents of Year 6 children please wait 
outside these gates (red on the map). 

Children will be sent to you once you are at the head of the queue 

Please leave the school grounds immediately, following the arrows shown.  

 

Thank you.  

Parents for YEARS 4, 2 and 

RECEPTION enter here and queue 

down the pedestrian path 

Parents for YEARS 5, 

3 and 1 enter here 

and queue in the 

hatched area. 

Parents for YEARS 6 please 

wait outside the main 

gates, the children will be 

brought to here. 

Children in YEARS 4, 2 and 

RECEPTION will be lined up here. 

Children in YEARS 5, 3 and 1 

will be lined up here. 


